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Yr 3 Weekly Update 15 Aug 2016

	Welcome to our Year 3 community, the teachers are extremely excited about the year ahead. There is a real buzz amongst the staff

as we prepare for what we anticipate to be a wonderful year full of memorable experiences. Year 3 is a year that sees children

transition from the early years of schooling by developing independence, nurturing social skills and inspiring life-long learners. We

hope you enjoy the next year and we look forward to developing a supportive and informed relationship between home and school.

 

Luke Moxon

On behalf of the Y3 Team
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